
 All Saints  

Dear Parishioners, 
 

This Sunday, November 1st, is the Solemnity of All 

Saints. It is the day we celebrate the holy lives of all 

those men and women, unknown to us, who are  

enjoying everlasting life with God. It is a celebration of 

what we ourselves should aspire to. I know that,  

because of the pandemic, not everybody is back to 

Mass in person, however, I hope each of us try to make 

this day special to help us reflect upon the true nature 

of the day we celebrate. If we are rejoicing with all 

those who have gone to Heaven, and Heaven is often 

depicted as a great banquet, maybe it would be  

appropriate if we all did something special with our 

loved ones that can be with us at meal time. Whatever 

we choose to do, let us pray to all the saints asking that 

we may give witness to others of the joy in our life that 

comes from our hope in heaven. 
 

Monday, November 2nd, is the Commemoration of All 

Souls. It is a day to remember, and pray for, all the 

faithful departed. Masses that day are at 9:00 AM at 

Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter and Noon at Saint 

John the Baptist/Holy Trinity.  We pray for our  

beloved dead throughout this month of All Souls. On 

Tuesday, November 10th at 7:00 at Our Lady of  

Pompei/St. Peter and Thursday, November 12th at 7:00 

at St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity, we will be offering 

Mass for all the deceased parishioners who died this 

past year. These Masses will be live streamed on the 

Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter Facebook page. Please 

join us in prayer for our departed loved ones. 

Reminder: For planning purposes and to help ensure 

proper social distancing, please R.S.V.P by calling the  

parish offices, 315-422-7163 by November 6, 2020 if 

you plan to attend. Thank you. 
 

Tuesday, November 3rd is Election Day. Please pray 

for all those who are elected that day, that they may 

humbly see themselves as the servants of the people 

who entrusted authority to them. That day is also the 

Annual Spaghetti Supper at Our Lady of Pompei/St. 

Peter. This year’s Supper will be only Take-out or  

Delivery. Please plan on joining us that day for a great 

meal and to support the work of the parish school at 

this difficult time.  
 

You all remain in my prayers; please pray for me. 

       

    In Christ, 

    Fr. Caruso 

SPAGHETTI SUPPER  

THIS TUESDAY!!!! 

 
It’s almost here! The 71st Annual Election Day  

Spaghetti Supper!!!  

 

The tradition continues…it’s different but the event 

carries the same greatness as far as great food and 

great people!!! Keeping safety and comfort levels as 

our priority we are limiting meals this year to just a 

1000 as oppose to our usual up to 2500. As of Monday 

this week we already have almost 400 orders so if you 

are planning on enjoying the traditional yumminess…

you might want to call ahead to preorder. You can call 

either the Parish Office 315-422-7163 or School  

Office 315-422-8548 to do so. There will be a separate 

location for pick up on the side of the school building 

for preorders. (Ash St). If you plan on coming down to 

order you will start in the church parking lot where 

you will proceed to the front of school to place your 

order and pick up. You never leave your car and there 

will be traffic personnel directing on every corner.  

 

Thank you to everyone that has volunteered to 

help out, donated in so many ways and those 

that are ordering. We appreciate your support 

beyond!! Hope to see you in some capacity. 

Whether you are volunteering or through the 

ordering and pick up process.  

                                                     

Civil Dialogue: A response to Jesus’ call  

to love our neighbor 

Tips for Engaging in Civil Dialogue 

 

1. Listen first and seek to understand the whole  

      picture. 

2. Ask questions for clarification. 

3. Use ‘I’ statements; pay attention to body language. 

4. List to what feelings are present and pay attention 

to how you respond. 

5. Summarize what you’ve heard and ask for      

feedback. 

 

We enter into civil dialogue because we want to guild 

a community that is rooted in understanding one     

another. 
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 This Week  We Remember...  This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: November 2  All Souls’ Day 
9:00 am  

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: November 3 
9:00 am  

Luke, Joseph and Rose Oscuro/Estate 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: November 4 
9:00 am  

Antoinette DiScenna/Anthony and Maria Lmanna 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: November 5 
9:00 am  

Michael DeFrancisco (B)/Children 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Friday: November 6 
9:00 am  

Louis Rosati, Ann/Margaret and Steve Zogg 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: November 7 
4:00 pm 

Linda DiBello Grigor (B) & Leonard P. DiBello (B)/ 

      Family 

Robert Kissane, 1 Yr. Ann/Joanne 

Vincent and Mary Pagano/Esther and Henry 

Louis Grenga (B), W. Ann/Mary Ann Felicia 

Lucy Marco/Robert and Joanne Antonacci 

Marie Suatoni/Joanne Licitra 

Gina Tirinato and Anthony Tirinato/Frank and Sue 

Anthony Raccuia (B)/Daughter, Mary Linda 

Dominick Ranieri/Frank and Sue 

Benny and Terry Cimio/Son, Joseph 
 

5:30 pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday: November 8 
7:30 am 

Italia Porrino/Family 

The Vincequerra Family/Josie Lore and Family 

Antoinette Borelli (B)/Children 

Phero Vu Chu/Kim Vu 

Santa Banach/Linda and Ray 
 

9:00 am 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

 

Continued 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Income shown is for the week of  October 25th. Please 

contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions about our 

parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: $9,689.00 

              

SJ/HT Collection:  $2,391.25 

 

     Thank you to all those parishioners who have  

faithfully been mailing their envelopes because they 

still cannot attend Mass. If you have been away or 

have been unable to attend Mass, please remember to 

send your donation to the Parish Office. We appreciate 

whatever you can do to help with expenses. 

11:30 am 

Julia D. Magnarelli/Pat and Fran 

Anthony Caracci (B)/Fran and JoAnne 
Frances Vigliotti Vick/Antimo, Maryann Vigliotti & Family 

August Pennacchia, Ann/Children 

Leon Saya/Tony and Maria Pappalardo 

Vincent and Rose Aquilino/Son, Dan 

Vito Toia/John Perla 

Ernestine Renna (B)/Luke, Carole and Luke IV 
 

5:00 pm 

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter   

Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter 
2021 MASS BOOK OPEN 

 

      The 2021 Mass Book is open for your Mass  

Intentions. With the holidays fast approaching you 

may want to think about scheduling a Mass for a loved 

one. There is a $10 donation for Masses; $25 for Bread 

and Wine, $10 each for Sanctuary Lamps (there are 2), 

$10 each for Eucharistic Angels (there are 2), and $10 

for the Padre Pio Candle, these intentions will be for 

the whole week.  Your  requests may be made during 

our office hours M-F from 8:30 am to 3:00 pm. You 

may also send a note with your Mass Intentions and 

the date you request along with your donation in a 

plain envelope, address it to Parish Office, attention  

Maryann or drop it in the Collection at Mass. 

REMINDER: The policy put forth by the Diocese is 

that one Mass will be offered for the people of the  

parish each week. The Mass intention will read “For 

All Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter.”  



                                  GOT BOXES?????? 

We are in need of some good size boxes for our  

take-out and delivery orders for Spaghetti Supper. 

They need to be deep enough for a couple full tray  

orders or about 6 individual orders with all the  

condiments etc. But not so deep that it’s not easy 

enough to take out of the box.  
 

You can drop them off at the parish office or give us a 

call and we will arrange to get them from you., 

315-422-7163. Thanks so much!! 
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of November 7-8 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. M. Rourke 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Magnarelli 

9:00 am St.J/HT M. Barraco 

11:30am OLP/St.P. F. Brice 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 
 

Ushers at St. John/Holy Trinity: 

5:30 pm D. Smith, D. Takarz, K. Schotthoefer 

  and A. Chouinard 

9:00 am D., B. & A. Chouinard 

 

 
 

A Very Happy Birthday goes out to our fellow  

parishioner who will be 93 years young, Tony Lanza!! 

Best wishes from all of us! 

Let us Pray 
Please remember in your prayers the sick of our 

two parishes and all those in hospitals, nursing            

homes and the home bound.   
  

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Shawn  

Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena 

Campanino, Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria,  

Rosemarie Capriotti, Cheryle Cacchione, Lucy Copani, 

Catherine Cushman, Grayce Costantini, Linda Deapo, 

Joni Uva DelGiorno, Peter DiBello, Gen DiMento,  

Ginny & Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Dan Fahey,  

Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen Gangemi, David 

Gehres, Gladys Graham, Joseph Guinto, Jeanne  

Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory 

Jones, Mattia Kinslow, Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, 

Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Maria 

Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, Madge  

Maffei, Peggy Miccinelli, Bill Moran, Michael Morga, 

Jean Padden, The Pavia Children, Sandy Pisani, Frank 

Procopio, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion 

Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Barbara Traino, Shelly 

Visco, Matthew Watkins, Samuel and Sue Wilson. 

Family Perspective 
 

Anyone can be a “saint” in front of strangers but the 

daily acts of patience, acceptance, forgiveness,  

listening and dying to oneself within the family are 

religious acts. Family life is the turf of sanctity.  

Deceased Members Mass 
 

The Holy Name Society and the St. Therese Society 

Deceased Members Mass will be held on Tuesday, 

November 17th at 6:00 pm in Church. Please call 

Marty Nave at 315-391-2610 or Pat Turkett at 315-

476-0896 or the Parish Office at 315-422-7163 to 

make your reservation for this Mass. Remember to 

wear your mask, hand sanitizer and we will be  

social distancing. There will be NO meeting for St. 

Therese. 

2020 HOPE APPEAL 
 

Our annual appeal funds ministries, programs 

and services that help thousands across Central 

New York. You should have received a letter from 

Bishop Lucia asking for your support of  the HOPE 

Appeal. 
 

 Please prayerfully consider making the most  

generous gift possible. You may bring your pledge/

donation to Church and place in the donation box or 

mail it to the Parish Office.  If you have any questions 

about the HOPE Appeal, please call the Parish Office, 

315-422-7163.   
 

Thank you to all those who responded with their 

pledge/donation. 

When considering faithful citizenship, “the U.S.  

bishops have reaffirmed that ‘the threat of abortion 

remains our preeminent priority because it directly  

attacks life itself, because it takes place within the 

sanctuary of the family, and because of the number of 

lives destroyed.  
 

Most. Rev. Joseph F. Naumann, Chair of the USCCB 

Committee on Pro-Life Activities 
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RECIPES IN??? LAST CALL!!!!! 
 

If you haven’t sent in your recipes for our upcoming 

Our Lady of Pompei/St Peter new cookbook ….please 

get them in!! We want your treasured recipes, as well 

the recipes of loved ones (that are still with us and 

those that are not). It’s a special way to remember and 

continue on everyone’s love of cooking and what we 

all consider our expression of love!!!  
 

Let us know if you need a submission form or if you 

have any questions or for more information. You can 

also just email them to olopsyracuse@syrdio.org 
 

Don’t forget there is a ‘In memory of and In honor of’ 

section in the book as well. ($5.00 a submission).  

Cookbooks will be $20.00 each and you can place 

your order by filling out the order section on the back 

of the submission form or calling the office at 315 422 

7163. What a great Christmas gift!!! 
 

Many thanks to everyone that has already submitted 

recipes…they are fantastic!!! And to everyone sup-

porting this great venture in so many ways!! ! 

Vocations 

November 1 if National Vocation Awareness Week 
 

This is National Vocation Awareness Week. Let us 

unite in prayer for those who are discerning a all to 

imitate the humility of Christ as religious brothers, 

sisters, priests or deacons. Do you feel God is offring 

you the grace of a voation to the priesthood or conse-

crated life?  Call Fr. Jason Hage at 315-470-1468 or 

write:vocations@syrdio.org. 

Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our parish 

serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God helps to 

guide their decisions and to keep them safe as well. 

We pray for,  Dr. Patrick Abt, Alisa Albanese, PA, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS, Lynda Keller, Nurse 

Ross Mathewson, Nurse, Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, 

Nurses, Robert C. Palucci, Nurse, Dr. Alyssa Toia, 

Stacy Toia, Nurse, and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

Serving our Country 
Always keep in your prayers all our brave servicemen and 

women.  Anthony Cangemi, Richard L. Cooper, Jack 

McAndrew, Matthew McAndrew, Bryan M. Oakes & 

Rob Smith. 

Prayer For All Souls 

November 2nd 

 

 Loving God, we remember no in prayer 

 our dearly departed. May they rest in  

 peace with You and experience the 

 eternal joy of heaven.  Heal our grief, 

 merciful Lord, strengthen our hope 

 that we, too, will one day share in the 

 resurrection of Your Son who lives and 

 reigns with You and the Holy Spirit, 

 one God, forever and ever. 

     Amen. 

It is not too soon to remind all our 

parishioners who will be going to warmer 

climates: please notify the Parish Offices 

(315-422-7163) in advance so that your 

envelopes can be stopped until your return to the area, 

then we can reactivate the mailings. This should be a 

large savings in paying out the return postage fees. 

This worked very well in the past and we are hoping 

for the same good response. Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Let us remember in our prayers our local sons and 

daughters who are serving our nation in the military. 

May they and their families know strength and peace. 

Lord, please hold our troops in your loving hands, 

protect them as they protect us. Bless them and their 

families for the selfless acts they perform for us in our 

time of need. We ask this in your name. Amen. 

In observance of this day, Wednesday, November 

11th the Parish Offices will be closed. 


